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DATE: December 2, 2014

RE: Discontinuation of Wi-Fi Module and Evaluation Board

REF NO.: UTY-DN14-07D

Discontinued Part Alternative* Part

WYSBMVGX8 WYSBCVGXA or WYSBCVGX7

WBSBMVGX8-1 WBSBCVGXA-1

WYSBCVJXM No Replacement

WBSBCVJXM No Replacement

Issued by TAIYO YUDEN (U.S.A.) INC.

Sales Planning Department

           

 DISCONTINUATION NOTICE

Taiyo Yuden (U.S.A.) Inc. hereby gives notice that the following Wi-Fi module and evaluation board part number will be 

discontinued. 

The orders will be accepted for these parts through March 2, 2015. Orders for these components received after the issue 

date of this notice are Non-Cancelable and Non-Returnable.

The information in this notice is applicable only to Taiyo Yuden customers in North and South America. Discontinuation schedules and 

availability may vary in other regions. Please contact the Taiyo Yuden sales office responsible for sales in your country for details on this 

notice.

*Alternative items feature similar functionality to discontinued products and are not drop-in replacements. Please contact 

Taiyo Yuden office for more details.


